
 

 

  

 

At Larson Gross, they are more than just public accountants.  They 
are dedicated to strengthening our community, building lasting 
relationships, and helping promising students pursue their dreams.  
This year Larson Gross will be awarding a $1000 scholarship to an 
outstanding Whatcom County High School Senior. 

If you: 

 plan to pursue an accounting career 
 will be attending college in the fall of 2024  
 can demonstrate leadership achievements and academic 

success 
 participated in civic and extracurricular activities  

 

Please go to  https://larsongross.com/leaders-of-tomorrow-
experience-accounting-event/ 

 

The deadline to apply  is June 14th 
 


